

## The Secretary-General

Geneva, 16 March 2022

Mr. Alen Jugović Dean Faculty of Maritime Studies, University of Rijeka Republic of Croatia

Email: alen.jugovic@pfri.uniri.hr

Dear Mr. Jugović,

It is my great pleasure to officially welcome the Faculty of Maritime Studies, University of Rijeka to the ITU family as an Academia participant in the work of all three ITU Sectors: Radiocommunication, Telecommunication Standardization and Telecommunication Development.

As the United Nations specialized agency for information and communication technologies, ITU's global membership brings together 193 Member States as well as some 900 companies, universities, and international and regional organizations. In doing so, ITU provides a unique, trusted and global multi-stakeholder platform for partners from the public and private sectors to address major ICT issues.

Our Marketing and Partner Relations Division (<u>academia@itu.int</u>) will contact you to provide additional details regarding opportunities for your institution's participation.

I am certain that you will find great value in being part of ITU, and I look forward to a long and prosperous relationship.

Yours sincerely,

Houlin Zhao